
                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 You are invited to join with the Boys’ Brigade in the Church halls on 

Friday 25
th

October 2019 from 6.15 
 onwards 

 to have the chance to help eradicate Polio in the world.
For £1 (or more if you like) you will be able to enjoy a cup of tea 

 and a biscuit and also discover the secret of the 

 “PURPLE PINKIE”
If you are unable to attend on the 25

th
 a further opportunity to 

donate will be available after the service on Sunday 27
th

  October.
For every £1 donated five young people will benefit from lifesaving 

 polio vaccine.
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